December 19, 2022 Regular Council Meeting
Agenda Item E.5 - Handout 1

From: cityclerk
Subject: FW: Rezoning of 4922 Chief Lake Road

—-Qriginal Message—-

From: Karen Stuart

Sent: Monday, December 19, 2022 10:51 AM
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>
Subject: Rezoning of 4922 Chief Lake Road

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize
and trust the sender and know the content is safe.

In regards to the rezoning of 4922 Chief Lake Road, Lot 2, District Lot 2424, Plan 33278, | would like to voice my
opposition to this project. Squeezing 85 units onto a narrow green belt between 1-acre lot homes is a stupid idea.

My first concern is for the extra traffic this will cause on an already busy road. My second concern is for all the

children walking to school on the sides of a busy road that has no sidewalks and nowhere to safely cross Chief Lake
Road to get to the school on the other side. It will only be a matter of time before a child is hit/killed. Thirdly, it is

very well known that Bruce Kidd’s company builds iGN
Rredgcted |
EEEEEEN | pray to God that this project does NOT get approved.

Karen Stuart

Sent from my iPhone

5069 Greenwood Street



